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 Janine Griffis OBJ2014/7567/P 05/01/2015  14:23:43 On behalf of the Pilgrim’s to Willoughby Residents Association, I make the following objections to this 

application:

The proposal is an overdevelopment of the site and would result one barely adequate two-bedroom flat 

and one sub-standard one-bedroom flat;

The current maisonette with garden is suitable for a family and family accommodation is much needed 

in this conservation area, rich in excellent schools but damaged by the impact of school-run traffic;  

Furthermore, the proposed development, particularly of the one-bedroom flat, and the subsequent loss 

of a moderately affordable family residence would be contrary to CS6 and DP5.

14 Denning Road

NW3 1SU

Page 18 of 54


